
 
 

 

Taffy Apple Sale 
 
St. Richard School—Taffy Apple Sale 
 —Use this packet to take orders from your family and friends. 
 —Collect all the money at the time of the sale. 
 —Return form and money no later than FRIDAY, October 11, 2019  
 —50% of products sold will be applied to your school fundraising requirement 

 
Pick Up will be Thursday — October 24, 2019  
between 3:00—6:00 p.m. in the church hall.  

 
ORDERS NOT PICKED UP BY 6:00 p.m. will be forfeited and the money will not be 

refunded.    Thank you for your help and cooperation 


